CHRIST THE SAVIOUR
C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL

The Grove, London W5 5DX | New Broadway, London W5 2XA
www.ctsprimary.org.uk | admin@cts-school.org | 020 8249 6800 | Headteacher:Mrs K.Tramoni

PRO DEo gt ECCLESIA

Friday, 26th May 2023
Dear Parents,

Curriculum Enrichment

We have had a range of visiting speakers and off site educational visits as well as local field trips this half term contributing to our
engaging curriculum - a huge thank you to the parent volunteers who have supported on some of these visits. Our Nursery pupils
have shown wonderful empathy and kindness whilst sharing the Nursery with ducklings this week and we were thrilled with the
wide range of super heroes represented at Reception’s SuperHero day yesterday - firefighters, doctors, nurses etc. Pupils across the
whole school enjoyed a wonderful Science Day today - thank you to all those parents who contributed by reading Science stories
for the children!

Statutory Assessments

We have been incredibly proud of the resilience our students have shown when taking Year 2 and Year 6 statutory
assessments this half term. Our pupils were well prepared for these assessments and lots of our Year 6 pupils talked about
the sense of achievement when they had finished the tests as well as feeling really proud of themselves for being able to show
off how much they have learnt throughout their primary education. We look forward to sharing these results with parents in
their end of year reports.

DT Challenge

All classes have been invited to practise their construction skills over half term and bring their completed model to school on
Monday 5th June. The theme is King Charles’s coronation. Children might like to create a throne, carriage or even a palace! Flyers
with more information have gone home in book bags.

Parent Pay - Debt

Our admin team has been chasing debt on parentpay this week. We politely ask parents to clear any outstanding payment items
before next half term. Parents are asked to pay for lunch and breakfast club fees in advance - we do not allow debts over £20 per
family.

Sports’ Days Summer Term

A reminder of the dates for our Sports’ Days after half term - Year 6 Sports’ Day is in the first week back after half term.
Broadway Site Sports’ Days take place at Perivale Athletics Track - please bring your own refreshments as there are limited
refreshments at the track.. Children will require a packed lunch. Further information will be sent in the first week back of half
term.

Reception: Thursday 6th July (Elm and Ash: AM/ Oak and Beech: PM)
Year |: Thursday 29th June (1SM and IMS: AM/ 1GG and INM: PM)
Year 2: Thursday 22nd June (2CT and 2NO: AM/ 2ET and 2CA: PM)
Year 3 - Wednesday, 14th June

Year 4 - Wednesday, 21st June

Year 5 - Tuesday, |3th June

Year 6 - Thursday, 8th June

Do put a date in your diary to attend our Summer Fair on Saturday, |st July and get in touch with the PTA if you are able to
volunteer some time to help: christthesaviourpta@mail.com

With best wishes,
Mrs Tramoni

Headteacher



